
 
Roxbury Land Trust 

2020 Calendar of Events 
Due to Covid-19, RLT may need to modify any of the programs below. Please contact 

Barbara@roxburylandtrust regarding the schedule or to register.   
 

 

June 18 

7 pm 
Creating Bird and Wildlife Friendly Meadow Habitats 

Morgan Evans, Bird Expert 

Via ZOOM 

June 27 

10 am 
Annual Membership Meeting  

Via ZOOM 

July 23 (rain date 

July 30) & July 24 

(rain date July 31) 

10 am    

River Road Pollinator Garden Opening with Karen Cowperthwaite, Landscape Architect  
River Road Preserve 

Join Karen Cowperthwaite in small groups of 10 to view the newly installed pollinator garden.  

Masks required.  Limited to 10 people per date.  

September 12 

4 -7 pm 
Sunset Celebration  

Hurlburt Town Park  

Join us for an evening of music as we watch the sun set over Roxbury. 

       September 26 

11 am to 1:30 pm 

Rain Date: 

September 27 

Washington-Roxbury Tunnel Road Connector Hike with Jamie Curren and Rory Larson.  

Co-sponsored with Steep Rock Association.   

Meet at Steep Rock Riding Ring. 

Space is limited:  please call Steep Rock Association for reservations at 860.868.9131 

October 4 

4 pm 
RLT at 50:  A Cultural History of the Preserves 

Barbara Bradbury-Pape, RLT Director of Development    

Minor Memorial Library 

November 28 

4 pm 

Dave Beglan Memorial Talk:  Bats: Their Lives and Lore with Maureen Heidtmann.   

Via Zoom   

 

Future Programs (Rescheduled Due to Covid-19) 
             Sept. 11 to 

        Oct. 23, 2021 
Opening Reception 

Sept. 11 

3 to 5 pm 

Visions of the Roxbury Land Trust Preserves Art Show  

Sale of all paintings benefit the artist, Roxbury Land Trust, and Minor Memorial Library   

Minor Memorial Library 

 

To be Determined  Meadow Habitat Walk with Adrian Wagner 
Gavel Family Farm Preserve 

To Be Determined 

 

Bill Burley MidSummer Championship 5k Race sponsored by Roxbury Road Race  

River Road Preserve 

To Be Determined 50th Anniversary Celebration 

Join us for a casual cocktail party celebrating our 50th!  Please purchase tickets in advance. 

 


